
Celina	Hall	-	First	Vice	President 
Returning	Board	Member 
 
My	husband	and	best	friend	Phil	Hall	and	I	are	celebrating	10	years	as	members	of	the	HHICSC.	We	love	our	
Club,	and	we	love	the	Shag	life	and	culture.	So	many	of	our	members	have	now	become	our	closest	friends,	
and	Phil	and	I	want	to	see	this	Club	and	the	Shag	Dance	continue	for	generations	to	come.	We	have	five	
children	and	nine	grandchildren	who	are	the	light	of	our	lives,	and	we	are	enjoying	watching	several	of	them	
get	involved	in	the	Shag	life. 
 
I	taught	many	years	in	early	childhood	education	and	especially	loved	teaching	my	K-5	classes.	It	was	a	joy	to	
see	my	students	excel	as	they	continued	their	education.	I	took	an	early	retirement	from	teaching	to	travel	
with	Phil	as	his	work	provided	frequent	opportunities	for	us	to	go	to	many	places	around	the	country.	When	
we	weren’t	traveling,	I	was	engaged	in	event	planning,	venue	decorating,	directing	and	coordinating	
weddings	as	well	as	managing	the	caterers	and	vendors	for	various	events.	I	have	gained	much	experience	in	
baking	and	decorating	cakes	and	desserts	through	the	years	as	well. 
 
It	was	my	privilege	to	serve	on	the	board	in	2023	and	I	look	forward	to	what	we	can	accomplish	together	in	
2024. 
______________________ 
See you on the dance floor! 
 
Celina Hall 
 
 
 


